
February 2012 

Dear Club Members, 
 

The 2011 show season began with wet weather.   This was the forecast for the entire year, which is on the record books as the 
wettest year ever recorded.   

Our spring warm up at the Gordon Farms was well attended.  The tractors sat idle as the rain fell, but there was no lack of fun in 
the large building the Gordon’s opened to the Club.  We had several hundred people enjoying the pot luck luncheon and catching up 
on the latest news and projects thanks to the Gordon’s gracious hospitality. 

The Club agreed to sponsor the Columbia Station Engine Show and Flea Market.  The Chamber of Commerce, which sponsors 
the show, was planning to cancel this event until Tom Sampson agreed to take on the responsibility for the show.  Thanks to Tom 
and his assistants the show was a success.    

The second annual Frostville Museum engine show was well attended.  This event was held on the grounds of the Olmsted 
Historical Society in the Cleveland Metro Park.  The beautifully restored buildings are open to the public at no charge and the 
grounds are the perfect setting for displaying our equipment.  The public enjoyed the displays of equipment and the blacksmithing 
demos.  This is a great opportunity to introduce the public to our hobby and invite them to the show in September.  

This year, the Fair was blessed with perfect weather.  We had the Barn open and filled with many displays.  In addition to the 
tractors, we had Andy Weigel’s steam engine up and working the entire week.  If you have never exhibited at the Fair, please 
consider doing so this year and share in the good time. 

Every year our show seems to get larger and this year was no exception.  Our engine displays have now reached around the track.  
The Flea Market thanks to Carol and Jim Schmitkons was the largest ever.  Our Steam demonstrations kept the crowd entertained all 
weekend.  Bob Schworer and his group did a great job. 

Our Tractor displays were well organized and featured John Deere this year.  Doug Brubaker did an excellent job as always.   We 
are sorry to report that Doug has decided to step down from this position in order to have time for other interests. We know he will 
still be involved in the show.  Many thanks, Doug. 

We are welcoming Jonathan Mole as a new member to the Board for 2012.  We are happy to have young men who are very 
involved in the Club step forward and offer to share their talents to improve the club and make the show run more smoothly.  When 
you see Jon or Andy Weigel, please give them your best wishes. 
            
            John Baker , Chairman 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

2012 EXECUTIVE BOARD 
 
John Baker Chairman (440) 734-3124 
Colin Coshway        Vice Chairman (440) 356-8990 
Barb Baker Secretary (440) 734-3124 
Laurie Spahr            Treasurer (440) 327-6916 
Jonathan Mole Director (440) 897-6010 
Andy Weigel Director (440) 309-5372  
Patti Brubaker   Fair Board Liaison (440) 309-8317 

2012 DEPARTMENT ADMINISTRATORS  
 
Antique Tractor Pull  Don Crawford (440) 774-6045 
Auction  Andy Suvar (419) 929-8487  
                                                                        or (800) 765-8301 
Camping  Chris Farnsworth  (440) 225-3336 
Concessions Colin Coshway  (440) 356-8990 
Flea Market                   Carol/Jim Schmitkons  (440) 233-6828 
Farm Tractor Games       Mike Hengartner  (440) 610-1237  
Gas Engines                    John Baker   (440) 734-3124 
Indian Motocycles          Harold Hartman  (440) 647-3723 
Modelers Bill Oser  (440) 734-5258 
Publicity  Ed Maynard (419) 929-0828 
Steam Engines  Bob Schworer  (440) 926-3144 
Toy Show  Jim Smith  (440) 371-7330  
Tractors  Jonathan Mole  (440) 897-6010 
Web Site   Jim Schmitkons (440) 233-6828 
Security  Bill Hassee  (419) 945-2090   
Advertisements  Ed Maynard  (419) 929-0828 
American Truck  
Historical Society  Don Burge  (440) 934-6100 
Lorain County  
Wood Carvers Les Gerkin  (440) 967-3605 
Blacksmithing Anne Hovanec  (440) 826-3734 
Lorain County Vintage  
Motor Scooter Club  Tony Andrusyszyn  (440) 452-7234 
Antique Automobile  Alex Heyd (440) 365-8873 
Columbia Station Tom Sampson (440) 465-3495 

2012 CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
January 12*  Meeting (7:30 PM) 
February 9  Meeting (7:30 PM) 
March 8   Meeting (7:30 PM)   
April 12     Meeting (7:30 PM) 
April 29   Spring Warm-Up (at Gordon Farms) 
May 10   Meeting (7:30 PM) 
June 14   Meeting (7:30 PM)  
July 12    Meeting (7:30 PM)   
August 9  Meeting (7:30 PM)   
August 20-26  Lorain County Fair  (Set-up Aug. 18-19) 
September 6          Meeting (7:30 PM) Meeting in Barn 
Sept. 14-15-16  LaGrange Engine Show 
October 14  Fall Potluck (Heritage Barn 1:00 PM)  
   Meeting after picnic 
November 8  Meeting (7:30 PM) 
December                           No Meeting - Happy Holidays!!! 
 
* Monthly meetings held at Lorain County Metro Parks’ Carlisle Reservation Visitor 
Center, Diagonal Road in LaGrange unless other location is listed 

 

 

 

Bob Schworer’s “Half Breed”* 

* Do you know what a “Half Breed” is?  -  It is a gas engine that 
began its life as a steam engine and was converted to run on gas, 
normally by adding a flywheel and changing the power end. 

Billy, our Sawyer 

South Penn “Half Breed” 

20 Hp Olin 
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The club elected officers in November.  Doug Brubaker 
decided not to run again this year.  Doug has been in charge of 
the tractor display and feature tractor for the past six years.  He 
has done an excellent job organizing the tractors, especially the 
feature tractor displays.  Doug was instrumental in bringing in 
tractor clubs to promote the feature tractor each year.  Some of 
his feature tractors were Farmall, Allis-Chalmers, Cockshutt – 
CO-OP, vintage garden tractors, Case, Massy-Harris and Ford.  
These displays have brought a new dimension to the show and 
we appreciate his efforts. 

Jonathan Mole was elected director for 2012.  He will be 
taking over the tractor displays.  Jon and his family have 
supported the club for years.  They farm 400 acres near Grafton.  
He collects Allis-Chalmers garden tractors. He has about 30 with 
many of the Allis-Chalmers accessories. You may have seen his 
display setup just south of the Heritage Barn.  Recently, he has 
been building model engines from castings.  The interest and 
enthusiasm he has for old-time equipment will certainly help 
make the tractor part of our show a success.   
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2011 Flea Market Wrap Up Report 
In 2011, the flea market grew even larger.  470 spaces were sold to 
234 vendors.  The flea market continued to expand to the north and 
now covers both sides of the roadway that goes behind the 4-H 
animal barns.   

There is still a fairly large area to the north of the north horse barn 
available for future expansion, but at this time there are no plans to 
increase the flea market size.  For this to occur, we must have club 
approval and enough volunteers to do the entire layout.  If you 
would like to see the flea market continue to grow and would be 
willing to help mark flea market sites the Tuesday or Wednesday or 
Thursday morning prior to the show, call Jim or Carol Schmitkons 
at 440-233-6828. 

Be sure to check www.lagrangeengineclub.com, the club website 
during the summer to see if any additional sites have become 
available in the flea market section.  Over the past couple of years 
we have been improving the map of the flea market on the web site. 
You can go there and see exactly where your space is overlaid on a 
map of the fairgrounds.  This is particularly helpful for new people 
or people wanting to relocate.  

Important Reminders 
· 2012 contracts will be mailed to current vendors and those 

who requested them at the show in mid-April.  An aerial map of 
the flea market area is posted on the club website, 
www.lagrangeengineclub.com, for those who wish to see where 
their site is or to determine an area they would like to be moved 
to.  The 2012 contract will also be available on the website after 
the current vendor contracts are mailed and may be downloaded 
by new vendors.  Returning vendors - please use the form 
mailed to you as it already has your address and site information 
on it.  Be sure to include a contact phone number or email 
address on your registration form so you may be contacted 
should questions arise. 

· If you wish to be moved to a new site in 2012, spaces are 
assigned in the order payments are received with returning 
vendors re-assigned before new vendors.  Returning vendors 
must have their money in by July 31 or risk losing their current 
spaces when re-assignments begin in early August. 

 

 

Don’t Wait Until The Last Minute To Reserve 
Your Spaces. 

Since we are starting to run out of space before the show begins and 
prime spaces or blocks of spaces go fast, get your money in early.  If we 
sell out of sites, a waiting list will be started for those desiring to attend 
if someone has to give up a spot at the last minute.  The policy will be 
that these spaces will return to the original vendor the next year if they 
were paid for before the show began.  However, anyone placed on one 
of these spaces will receive a contract the following year & be allowed 
to choose which area they would like to be placed in. 

 

We featured Novo Engines and John 
Deere Tractors at the 2011 show. 
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The Flea Market Now Almost Extends From 
One End Of The Grounds To The Other 
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The Lorain County Fair 
August 20-26 2012 

For many years, the club has put on a great display of antique 
equipment at the Lorain County Fair.  Last year, Andy brought the 
Weigel’s steam engine for the first time in a number of years.  We 
also got a variety of engines, vehicles and displays in the Heritage 
Barn to compliment the tractors.  The fair is always a great time to 
check out your engines prior to the show.  If you like a more laid 
back show atmosphere, why not bring your display to the fair?  

Spring Warm-up 
April 29, 2012 

The Spring Warm-Up is held the last Sunday in April at the Gordon 
Farms, which are located on Jones Road in Wellington.  Take 18 W 
from the center of town to West Road and turn right.  Then, take a 
left-hand turn onto Jones Road.  The Warm-Up is held at the first 
farm on the right.   
If you have worked on something over the winter, this is a place to 
see how it runs, and if it doesn’t, to find help trouble shooting the 
problem.  Weather permitting, the tractors will be plowing.  Some 
times, we have teams of horses plowing along right next to the more 
modern equipment.  At noon, the great cooks in the club put on a 
real feast for the potluck lunch.   

Fall Picnic 
October 14, 2012 

We are now holding the fall picnic in the Heritage Barn 
located on the northeast side of the fairgrounds.  We have a 
good time of feasting, fellowshipping and reminiscing about 
the events of the year. There is plenty of room for everyone to 
attend.  This event replaces the regular October club meeting. 
A short business meeting takes place after lunch.   

������������
The flea market is an important part of our show in many ways.  
In addition to being a lot of fun, it provides a good part of the 
income needed to pay for our expenses.  Every year, it seems to 
grow a little larger and this means we need to lay out more and 
more spaces.  This takes a lot to time and effort.  This past year, 
it took us 3 days just to layout the spaces.  If you would be 
willing to help, please contact Jim or Carol Schmitkons at  
440-233-6828. 

 

 

 

 

 

Steiner Chain Saws 
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The Consignment Auction 
 

The consignment auction grew again this year and 
almost everything sold.  Andy Suvar, our auctioneer 
calculated a 98% sales rate, which is very good.  
Having a lot of satisfied buyers and sellers helps make 
our show a success.  Thanks, Andy for your hard work 
and support of our show!!! 
 
Since Andy Suvar has taken over the auction, the sale 
has run smoothly and more people are finding this is a 
better way to get more money for larger items than by 
trying to sell them in the flea market.  The auction 
brings people to the show who might otherwise not 
attend such an event.  Andy is looking forward to the 
sale next year and has already started working on it.   
 
How it works:  You haul it in and we sell it on 
Saturday.  We will sell most things but prefer “engine- 
related stuff”.  The sales commission offsets the 
selling cost and helps support the show.  If you are 
interested in buying or selling a particular item, or 
have any questions please contact Andy Suvar at  
(419) 929-8487 
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Calliope 

Did You Know? 
We have been at the fairgrounds for 20 years 
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Stover 

Marion 

Ritchie’s Evans 

15 Hp Olin 

Evans 

15 Hp Olin 

Two-Cycle Reid 

The Grafton Engine Works is not a club, but a group of guys who get 
together every week to restore some of the largest gas engines that come to 
our show.  They pride themselves on being able to repair almost anything 
and their ability to make these ancient engines run as well as they did 100 
years ago, maybe better.   

Special Thanks to Linden Propane for 
supplying propane to run these engines. 
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· NO ALCOHOLIC BEVERAGES ALLOWED ON THE GROUNDS  

· ANYONE DRIVING IN A UNSAFE MANNER OR AT HIGH SPEED 

WILL BE BARRED FROM THE GROUNDS.  

· ANYONE OPERATING MACHINERY MUST HAVE A LICENSE & 

INSURANCE. YOUTHS ON MOVING EQUIPMENT MUST HAVE 
DIRECT ADULT SUPERVISION AT ALL TIMES. 

· No exhibit may be left running without supervision. 

· Each exhibitor should bring appropriate fire protection equipment. 

· No open campfires on the grounds.  All fires must be contained. 

· No driving on the racetrack. 

· No bicycles or motorcycles, operated by anyone under 18. 

· No roller blades, skateboards or ATV's permitted. 

· All pets must be on a leash and controlled at all times. 

· Horses use the racetrack early each morning.  Please give them plenty of 
room and let them have the right of way.  

�

PARENTS, please understand that you are responsible for all minors 
you bring to the show.  No one without a valid driver’s license and 
insurance is permitted to operate any vehicle anywhere on the 
fairgrounds.  This means minors may not operate any type of 
vehicle without direct adult supervision.  You must be riding with 
them or in control at all times.  This includes mini bikes, garden 
tractors and any motorized vehicle. The police have been instructed 
to stop anyone under age.  Parents who make no effort to heed 
police warnings may be asked not to return to the show next year. 
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CAMPING & DISPLAY POLICIES 
Campers, displays and equipment are not permitted 
on the fairgrounds before 5:00 pm Wednesday.  
(Flea Market Thursday after 1:00pm) 
 
This rule also applies to marking off camping and 
display spaces. 
 
All camping fees are to be paid at Bldg #23 during 
normal office hours. 



 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

“Bub” Weigel 
If you think that Lawrence “Bub” Weigel’s interest in 

engines started at an early age, you would be right. Growing up 
on a farm was not always fun, but it sure was a learning 
experience and definitely set the course that Bub’s life would 
follow. 

Born in the Valley City area, Bub and his family moved 
to their Neff Road farm when he was a small child. As a boy, 
he helped his father and uncle operate a threshing machine and 
a stationary bailer powered by a Huber steam engine.  In 1933, 
a new Huber Tractor was added to their workforce (where it 
remains to this day).  

After his father’s death in 1941, Bub ran the 127 acre 
farm with his mother. In 1948, Bub and Marion were married. 
In the years to follow, they increased the farm to 300 acres and 
the family by five children (Linda, Albert, James, Joyce, and 
Jerry). Operating a dairy and crop farm takes a lot of time, but 
there is always time for other things as well. Things such as 
doing custom tiling, running a sawmill, and of course, making 
maple syrup.  

Reading old articles, looking at pictures, and talking to a 
couple of key people in the Lagrange Engine Club (Barb and 
Carolyn) still could not help us to find out how long Bub has 
been a member. We did locate a collection of plaques from past 
shows and discovered that 1976 was the earliest.  

Through the last thirty four years or more, Bub has 
displayed his 1932 Huber, a gasoline engine purchased from 
Bob Schworer, his 1917 Model ‘T’ that he has owned since 
1996, a steam-powered generator purchased from Clyde 
Whitmore, and his steam engine. 

The steam engine has been the focal point of his 
collection for about thirty years. It was built in 1964 by Ted 
Spencer of Michigan who, as stated in the 1967 article in Iron 
Men Album Magazine, had built five engines. Bub is the third 
owner of this little twenty-two horse power engine, which he 
purchased in 1972 from Al Corp.  

In 2001, Bub’s engine was destroyed in a barn fire and 
needed to be completely rebuilt. It was painstakingly restored 
by Bub and John Schrock of Michigan who re-babbited the 
bearings. The machine now runs as good as new.  

Bub enjoys participating in not only the LaGrange Engine 
Club Annual show, but also in numerous parades and shows 
including Mill Hollow Park, Malabar Farms, Belden Old 
Fashioned Days and, especially, the Lorain County Fair. It was 
at the Lorain County Fair that ‘Bub’s Kitchen’ came to be 
(which proves that all you need is a tent, some old bus seats, 
and a steam engine to throw a party).  

You do not need always wheels to spark Bub’s interest. 
With ten grandchildren, he has attended many award 
ceremonies, graduations, and concerts. He is also passionate 
about his woodworking. The toys he made are truly works of 
art (especially his nine train sets). Let’s not forget the many 
hours of playing cards with friends and square dancing.  

Along with the LaGrange Engine Club, Bub has been an 
active member of St. Martin of Tours Church. For many years, 
he served as an usher and also assisted with the annual chicken 
dinner. He volunteered with the Grafton Township Fire 
Department for a short time beginning in 1951 and also belongs 
to the Belden Historical Society and the Farm Bureau.  

Now, at the age of ninety-one, he can look back and say 
that through the years, the LaGrange Engine Club has provided 
the opportunity to make not only new acquaintances but many 
life-long friends. 
 

 

 

 

 

Bub’s Steam Driven Generator 

The Huber 



 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

This article was from the 1967 
Iron Men Album Magazine.  
Bub’s Steam engine was built 
by Ted Spencer, he thinks it is 
the one in the middle.  The 
engine is home built using parts 
from various pieces of 
equipment.  The steam  
engine itself is part of a vertical 
steam engine from a winch.  
The boiler is fabricated from 
pipe and plate..   

 

 
Bub and his Wife Marion 
With two of the game boards 
he made 

Bub’s Grandson Andy Weigel 

Bub & Walter Pane 

Lorain County Fair 2011 
The Steam Engine is back 
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Working on a unique project this year?  We would love to 
include your featured restoration in next year’s newsletter.  
Submit pictures and an article to Jim Schmitkons. 

In life, I have met a few people that I admire and who have made a strong 
impression on me.  Bub Weigel is one of those people.  

I first met Bub at the Fair in about 1993.  My son restored a Silver King for 
4-H and it wound up at the LEC display because there was no room in the 4-H 
barn.  As he had for years, Bub had his steam engine set up with a DC generator.  
As an engineer, I thought this was one of the most interesting displays the club 
had.  Bub came early, fired his engine, and ran it almost every day.  It was 
obvious how much he liked operating his engine and talking with old friends.  
Food seemed to be a main part of the event.  Bub steamed corn with the engine 
and cooked hotdogs in the fire box.  We started calling the area near the steam 
engine, “Bub’s Diner,” and Bub was always our chef/host. He set up old school 
bus seats for us to sit on, started the engine-driven fan when it got hot and pretty 
much took care of the tent. 

Like many of us, Bub had a shop behind his house where he spent a lot of 
his spare time. He enjoys woodworking and has made all types of model toys 
and other unique wooden items.  In 2001, his shop burned to the ground leaving 
not only the shop, but also his steam engine a wreck.   Bub was in his 80s then 
and I remember thinking that this was a tragedy that he might not recover from.  
I was wrong.  Over the next few years, he rebuilt not only the shop but also 
completely restored the steam engine.  He started making wood toys again, in 
fact, the pictures here are mostly of toys he built after the fire.  The engine is as 
good as before and if you look at it, you would never guess it went through the 
fire.  Like many of the old farmers I have known, his persistence, resilience and 
determination are something to be admired. 

      Jim Schmitkons, editor 
 

 

 

Bub’s Diner at the Fair 

Bub’s Toys 

The 2012 LaGrange Engine Show – News 
 

This year the tractor feature is J. I. Case. The J.I. Case Company is an old 
company established in 1843.  They built a variety of farm equipment including 
steam traction engines and tractors.  We hope you will bring any type of Case 
equipment you may have. 

On the engine side, we are featuring electric generators of all types. 
Electric generators were developed at the beginning of the last century and 
became common before rural electrification.. The variety of designs will make 
interesting displays. 

At this time, we don’t expect any major changes from previous years.  All 
of the associated groups are planning to return and this is the final year of our 
three-year contract with the Fair Board so we will be able to keep fees the same 
as last year. 

To help reduce traffic congestion on Saturday Morning Only, we are 
planning to open the “Speed Gate”, this is the gate on the south side of the 
grounds near where the trucks are displayed.  From the junction of State Route 
18 & State Route 58 in the center of Wellington proceed south on State Route 
58, take Magyar Street west (Congregational Church is on the corner) and enter 
the fairgrounds from the back.  This gate will be open for exhibitors only (only 
vehicles with a car pass or a display can enter here).  We hope many of the 
tractor pullers will come in this way, reducing the traffic jam at the front gate. 

As we did last year, no one other than show staff will be allowed to set up 
or mark-off spaces before 5:00 pm Wednesday.  If you are marking off areas 
after that time, be sure to leave your name & a contact phone number on your 
site so the area director can contact you if there are problems. 

 

   



Stock - 3500 lbs  
Sponsored by Born Implement 
1st -Duane Howman 145.97 feet 
2nd -Stan Stamen 62.09 feet 
3rd -Ryan Badger 58.2 feet 
 

Stock - 4500 lbs  
Sponsored by Dunlap Engraving 
1st-Joe Heiti 213.0 feet 
2nd-Aaron Miller 202.5 feet 
3rd-Brian Slack 187.4 feet 
 

Semi Modified - 4500 lbs  
Sponsored by SafeWay Pest Control 
1st- Todd Jett 221.10 feet 
2nd- Chip Benton 214.6 feet 
3rd-Ken Myers 197.9 feet 
 

Stock - 5500LBS  
Sponsored by Wellington Implement 
1st-Jarrod Lance 304.7 feet  
2nd-Dave Howman 279.4 feet 
3rd- Dave Howman 256.4 feet 
 

 
 

A special thank you to all the people who helped with 
the pull this year.  Without your help, we would not be 
able to have a tractor pull. 
                                      Don Crawford & Chip Benton 

 

 

 

Semi Modified - 5500LBS  
Sponsored by Polen Implement 
1st-Todd Jett 248.3 feet 
2nd-Don Crawford 234.11 feet 
3rd- Gail Niedermier 228.7 feet 

Stock - 6500 LBS  
(In Memory of Ken Farnsworth) 
1st- Jessica Fye 257.9 feet 
2nd-Dave Howman 239.0 feet 
3rd-Casey Moore 230.1 feet 
 

Semi Modified - 6500 lbs   
1st-Mark Jones 301.2 feet 
2nd- Ryan Niedermier 286.6 feet 
3rd- Todd Litten 282.4 feet  
 

Stock - 7500 lb  
Sponsored By Born Implement 
1st-Dave Howman 254.9 feet 
2nd-Matt Fye 253.10 feet 
3rd-Duane Howman  248.11 feet 
7500 Semi Modified  
1st-Todd Litten  294.7 feet 
2nd-Richard Lance 293.0 feet 
3rd-Phil Niedermier  285.8 feet 

8500 LBS - 85 HP 
 Sponsored by Fehlan Insurance     
1st- Paul Hricovec 288.7 feet 
2nd-Rob Breyley 285.3 feet 
3rd-Richard Lance 284.0 feet 
 

10,500 LBS - 105 HP 
Sponsored by Rollin Hog & Grain Farm 
1st-Paul Hricovec 275.6 feet 
2nd-Drew Hartley 272.5 feet 
3rd-Scott Norton 262.4 feet 
 

13,000 LBS - 130 HP 
Sponsored by Brubaker Farms of Oberlin 
1st-Chad Arcaba 283.2 feet 
2nd-Russ Breyley 254.1 feet 
3rd-Dean Rollin 252.2 feet 
 

16,000 LBS - 160 HP 
Sponsored by Born Implement 
1st-Mark Reisinger 294.5 feet 
2nd-Dean Ortner 285.3 feet 
3rd-Dave Beriswell 284.9 feet 
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Mickey MacDonald Award Best Show Display 
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Congratulations on two excellent displays!!! 

 

�"%!"�&����&
���'�$(�����)�*���"
!�
���	�!"	
��������

�
����3�4������5���������.�,���$�����������*��6��
��)����
���,�
��78#�*������*��������
�����
���
����2����2��* ������$�$��*������� ��������3
�����
�
���������9��������������������
����.�����������.�
�$)��
���$��������������9���
����
�%%������������:�
�

��	 ��%����&
�����'����("�����)*+ �
� �+ �� �
�������
��'����,+++��)-+ �

 

�����������  

by Anne Hovanec 
Throughout history, blacksmiths have played an important 

role in man’s everyday life.  Although times have changed, 
blacksmiths are still around!  All over the USA and 
internationally, you can find organized groups of blacksmiths 
that have come together with a common interest of forging 
metal.  These groups share their talent, their work and their 
knowledge with each other and with people who want to learn or 
experience hammering first hand.  This can be accomplished 
through actual hands-on doing or observing what a blacksmith 
does. This is what we are all about!   

The LaGrange Engine Club has given blacksmiths a great 
opportunity to blend right in and bring the past to the present.  
Here we can demonstrate and teach forging. We are striving to 
get more people to come to the engine shows and show what 
they can do or to learn more about or become a blacksmith.  All 
are welcome, masters and beginners alike.  Blacksmithing can 
produce functional or artistic items (and anything in between).  
We offer our own forging fire pot and tools to use or you can 
bring your own. We are also seeking donated tools, anvils or 
pots for common use.  If you are interested, give us a call or  
come and join us to see what we are all about! 

A group of blacksmiths will be demonstrating their craft in 
the Small Engine area.  Be sure to see this interesting 
demonstration.  For more information about this group, contact Anne 
Hovanec (440) 826-3734. 
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Mickey MacDonald 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

The Lorain County Vintage Motor Scooter 
Club is a local group of enthusiasts, who 
restore and ride vintage scooters.  Cushmans 
seem to be the most commonly exhibited 
vehicles, but any out-of-production small 
motorcycle qualifies for display in this area.   

This group meets regularly at the 
Sugarcreek Restaurant on Detroit Road in 
Sheffield Village. In the summer, they 
participate in parades and occasional group 
rides.  For more information, contact Tony 
Andrusyszyn (440) 452-7234. 
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Lorain County Woodcarvers Club has a local membership, which consists of 
carvers who have various interests and carvers who have varying degrees of 
talent from new carvers to experienced carvers who can serve as instructors.  The 
club meets regularly for carving sessions and business meetings.  Teaching and 
sharing of ideas is always evident at our carving sessions whether one’s project is 
a group project or an individual project.  Since we started having carving 
sessions, our group has grown and newer members have become some of our 
better carvers. 

We certainly appreciate the fact that the LaGrange Engine Club allows us to 
share their fall weekend with them.  We have met so many fine people over the 
years.  

 by Lester F. Gerken, club contact 
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The All American Indian Motorcycle Club had a great turn out at the September Engine Show. About 50 bikes were on display and 28 
or so went for a ride through Amish country and past the elk farm. We are pleased to be part of "The Engine Show."  It gives us a place to 
do our own thing, yet also allows us a chance to see the rest of the show, shop thru the flea market or attend the auction if we wish.   

Our club members come from Canada, Michigan, Pennsylvania, Kentucky, Indiana, and West Virginia as well as Ohio.  Each year, it 
seems we have more attendees coming from farther away.  Thanks for allowing the AAIMC to share in your event.  

By Harold Hartman, area club contact 
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Slow Race 
See who can be the last to reach the finish line - 50 feet away 
- without stopping or stepping on the clutch. 

1st Tyler Miller     John Deere 530 
2nd Ryan Ortner    Ford 8N 
3rd Derrick Haes   John Deere B 

Fast Race 
Line up tractors with engines shut down and drivers facing 
the front of their machines. At the start, drivers  
get on tractors, start them, and go as fast as they can - 50 feet 
to the finish line. 

1st Stephanie Clark   Farmall Super C 
2nd Matt Hogrefe      John Deere B 
3rd Harron Miller      John Deere H 

Back to the Post 
The post is tipable with a ball on top. Tractors begin facing 
the post. The driver turns the tractor around and backs the 
drawbar against the post without knocking off the ball. This 
is a timed event. 

1st Mel Hale 
Blind Farmer  
The driver drives blindfolded through an obstacle course in 
the lowest gear possible. A navigator, standing  
on the drawbar, directs the driver through the course so they 
do not hit any markers. 

1st Dan Shiltz                Farmall Cub 
2nd Matt Scyoc              John Deere B 
3rd Robert Beekman      John Deere B 

Wagon Backing 
Back a wagon into the back of a tapered space without going 
out of the boundaries. Measure how far the operator is able to 
get in. 
Barrel Roll  
The driver must roll a barrel 50 feet between two boundaries. 
No backing up is allowed. This is a timed event. We have a 
better barrel this year, so come & try it. 

1st Brandon Bersken  John Deere GP 
2nd Mike Hogrefe   John Deere GP 

Egg Balance 
A tablespoon is clamped to the driver's drawbar. With an egg 
placed in the spoon, the driver must drive through an 
obstacle course without losing the egg 

1st John Ziak  Allis Chalmers C 

The Tractor Games were just for the sport of it. Thirteen people came 
out this year. Everyone who played had a ball. The games were fun and 
went smoothly. The three club volunteers, who ran the games and kept 
them safe, were Mel Hale, Bob Bauman and Mike Hengartner.  Why 
not come out and check out your skills you next year? 
 

 

   

 

Wagon Backing 

Blind Farmer  
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Three new groups from New London directed 
traffic and the gates for us this year and did a great 
job for their first attempt at controlling a big event.    

¨ The New London United Methodist Church 
¨ The Rotarians 
¨ The Band Boosters 

 



Steam Engines at 2011 LaGrange Engine Show 
Facts courtesy of Bob Schworer 

 
Aultman Taylor – Ott Family 
Aultman Taylor Sunflower Drive – Vic Johnson 
Russell – Jim Lashaway 
Russell Portable – Dave Schram 
Russell - Zak Johnson 
Russell and Sawmill – Bill Kennedy 
Advance – Van Gasper 
Garr Scott – Van Gasper 
Nichols & Shepard – Bob Schworer 
16 H.P. Aultman Taylor – Tedrow Family 
½ Scale Steamer – Andy Weigel 
½ Scale Baker – Kevin McFadden 
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This year, we thrashed 3 loads of wheat, baled straw, sawed 
lumber, ran fans and had a spark show 

  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OUR SYMPATHY EXTENDED 
 

The LaGrange Engine Club wishes to extend its sympathy to the families and friends of club members who passed during the last year.  
We will sorely miss them all. 

Richard Durkee, Jr.  -- Robert Seabolt -- Ken Bruns -- Thomas Gientkowski -- Jerry Cole -- David Evans - - Harris Opfer. 

Over the last few years, the LaGrange Engine Club has increased its involvement in some of the local engine shows.  Here is information 
about these shows and their dates for 2012.  We hope you will join us there or just stop by to see what’s going on.  
 

Columbia Station – June 2nd and 3rd, 2012   
Location: 25540 Royalton Road, Columbia Station, Ohio 
The Columbia Station show has been held for 35 years.  In the past few years, its attendance has been declining.  Every year, people in 
Lagrange Engine Club have participated in this event.  It is always a good show and last year, it seemed that most of the people exhibiting 
there were from our club.  Over the years, this show has changed sponsors and in recent years, the Columbia Station Chamber of 
Commerce has sponsored it.  The Chamber hasn't actively promoted the engine show and was considering canceling it this year in favor 
of the car show that accompanies it.  Tom Sampson heard about this and wanted to save the show.  He, Mike Stockard and Joe Spahr had 
a meeting with the Chamber of Commerce. The result was that the Chamber agreed to continue the show if someone would take over 
organizing it.  Their only requirement was that the organizer has to have a member on the Chamber of Commerce.   
This was brought up at our April meeting and it was decided that the Lagrange Engine Club would take over responsibility for the 
Columbia Station Engine Show.  The LEC applied for membership in the Chamber of Commerce and Tom Sampson was appointed 
department head, in charge of that show.   
 As in past years, there is a car show is held on Saturday at the same park.  This year, due to construction things were a bit more crowded, 
but we pulled it off and put on a good show.   
 

Frostville – July 29, 2012 
http://www.olmstedhistoricalsociety.org/ 
The Frostville show started in 2010.  It is held at the Rocky River Reservation on the grounds of the North Olmsted Historical Society on 
Cedar Point Road in North Olmsted.   They have a nice setting for an antique engine show.  The tractors and engines are scattered among 
historical buildings.  Being in a more metropolitan area, this show is an opportunity for us to demonstrate equipment to people who 
normally don’t see this type of equipment.  If you would like to exhibit at this show, contact John Baker at (440) 734-3124. 
  

I would like to thank the Lagrange Engine Club for a great turn out this year at the 
Columbia Station Engine Show. The grounds were full on Saturday with the 
addition of  the car show exhibits, 
but I feel it was a big success!  
Without your support I know this  
would have been the last year for  
this ENGINE SHOW!  
 

 We will be holding the 36th Annual 
Show on June 2nd and 3rd 2012.  
 Please join me and help make 
 this show the BEST ever!   
 

Tom Sampson, show director  
hitnmiss@frontier.com  
 

The Piston Power Show – October 5 - October 7, 2012        http://www.pistonpowershow.com/ 
Some of our members participated in the Piston Power Show held in the IX Center.  While car clubs dominate this show, there is a 
growing presence of trucks and tractors, and all types of antique engines.  Being inside, it is pretty much a static display, however, they  

Belden Old Fashioned Days   June 9 & 10, 2012  
Location:  Grafton Township Hall/Fire Station 
Sponsored by Grafton Historical Association 
Belden is a small local show, but those of us who went had a very 
good time.  

Chatham Summer and Fall Shows  
June 23 & October 13 & 14 8am to3pm 
Location: Junction of Rt. 83 & Rt. 162 at Chatham Historical Society.  
Chatham is another small show our members support. 
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are talking about setting up an area where engines could be run.  
We will have to see.  It is very interesting show filling the IX 
center with a lot to see.  If you are interested in participating in this 
show, contact Don Burge. 

 

Columbia Station 

%����� ��"�  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

In 2011, we finished painting the trim and installing the bolts for the Barn lofts.  This completes the planned renovation 
of the barn. It has been a long process and a lot of work, but we all feel it does a good job of promoting the mission our club.  
Where do we go from here?  We are looking into possibly adding a blacksmith shop next to the barn.  This is just in the 
planning stages, but many feel it would preserve the equipment used for this hobby and allow people in the community to see 
how blacksmith shops worked in the past.  We are looking into moving a building to the site or possibly building a building 
with construction techniques similar to the barn. 

 

This may not be a complete list, but to the best of our knowledge, these are the people who have helped with the Barn:  
Bob Baumann - John and Barb Baker - Bill Burkart - Tom Burrington -Colin Coshway - Ken Farnsworth - Jeff Fildes - Bob 
and Lloyd Gordon - Harold Hartman - Jack Husted - Ed and Carolyn Maynard - the Mole Family (Ron and Carol, Matt, Jon 
and Stacie) - Vido - George Norton - Steve Norton - Harris Opfer - Brent Brittion - Bill Oser - Jim and Carol Schmitkons - 
Bob and Maggie Schworer - Jim Smith - Andy Weigel - Nate Snook - Bob Searight. 
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You may not know that the Schmitkons have a fruit farm.  Many years ago, during the fair, I 
brought a peach pudding made from fresh peaches that were in season at the time.  It was a hit with 
guys & they have asked for it every year since.  I thought the rest of the club members might enjoy 
it, too, so here’s the recipe:  
Pre-heat oven to 325 degrees. 
Place 2 cups sliced peaches sprinkled with ½ teaspoon almond extract in an 8x8x2 pan. 
Combine ½ cup sugar with 4 tablespoons butter. 
Mix 1cup flour, 1 teaspoon baking powder & ½ teaspoon salt together and add to sugar mixture 
alternately with ½ cup milk. 
Pour batter over the peaches. 
Sift ½ cup sugar, 1 tablespoon cornstarch and ¼ teaspoon salt over batter. 
Then pour ½ cup boiling water over top. 
Bake for 50 – 60 minutes or until top is golden brown & center is set. 
Recipe may be doubled & placed in a 9x13 cake pan, but a longer baking time is required. 
 
Submitted by Carol Schmitkons, LEC Flea Market Coordinator   
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Batter 
2 cups sliced peaches 
½ teaspoon almond extract 
½ cup sugar 
4 tablespoons butter 
1cup flour 
1 teaspoon baking powder 
½ teaspoon salt 
½ cup milk 
Topping 
½ cup sugar 
1 tablespoon cornstarch 
¼ teaspoon salt 
½ cup boiling water 

Car Passes 
If you have a legitimate reason to park inside 
the grounds, make sure you get a car pass from 
your department administrator.  Gate 
attendants are instructed not to let you drive in 
without a pass or a display. 

Public Area

Line Shaft

F
orge

Engine

Machines

Windows

 

Possible layout of Blacksmith Shop 

Blacksmith Shop – Items needed: 
- Brick for forge and chimney 
- Sandstone for foundation 
- Blacksmith tools and belt driven machinery 
- Hardware and fixtures for the building 
** Donations to a 501c3 Corporation are  tax deductible.**
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COMMODORE PERRY CHAPTER OF THE A.A.C.A. 
 

The Commodore Perry chapter of the Antique Automobile Club of America 
was founded in 1973. I joined in 1974. I have been president of the chapter 
five times over the years and president of the Ohio Region once. The current 
AACA national president is a member of the Canton chapter and lives in 
Zoar, Ohio. We are unique in that there are seven chapters in the Ohio region 
and that we are the only region that is located within one state. The chapters 
take turns holding four statewide meets a year. Three are driving tours and 
one held in January is a business meeting. Because the chapters range from 
Cincinnati to Ashtabula you get to see a lot of different places, many of which 
are not open to the public. Our local chapter meets monthly and has about 40 
members ranging from Tiffin to Cleveland. You don't have to have an antique 
car to join, just an interest in old cars and trucks. We have members, who only 
drive on tours held locally or nationally, and members, who only show cars. 
Because of the national affiliation, you can satisfy either interest or both. Our 
members’ cars range from a 1911 Flanders to 1980's vintage autos. To be 
considered an antique, an auto must be 25 years or older. 
 

Article submitted by club contact, Alex Heyd (440) 365-8873 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Car Show 
 
While our 
show is 
known for 
steam engines 
tractors and 
gas engines, 
many people 
don’t realize 
we also 
display a large 
number of 
vintage cars 
and trucks.  
Next year, 
check out 
these fine 
vehicles. 

Did You Know:  
If You Come To The Show In Your 
Vintage Car You Get In Free And Can 
Park Inside While You See The Show. 
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LEC WEB SITE 
 

Check out the LaGrange Engine Club Engine Club on the world-
wide web at http://www.lagrangeengineclub.com.    The site has 
up-to-date information on the show, the spring warm-up and other 
club events.  This year’s newsletter and pictures from former shows 
are there in color along with other items of interest.  

 
 
LaGrange Engine Club Inc. 
P.O. Box 91 
LaGrange, Ohio 44050-0091 
http:// www.lagrangeengineclub.com 
 

THE 2012 LAGRANGE 
ENGINE SHOW 

SEPTEMBER 14-15-16 
FEATURING: GENERATORS, 

CASE TRACTORS GAS & STEAM  
 

 

 

 



   

    
  

  

  

4422  nndd  
AANNNNUUAALL   SSHHOOWW   

  
LLoorraaiinn  CCoouunnttyy  FFaaiirrggrroouunnddss  

WWeell ll iinnggttoonn,,  OOhhiioo  
  

  
SSEEPPTTEEMMBBEERR  1144,,  1155,,  1166  22001122  

··   SSaawwmmii ll ll   PPoowweerreedd  bbyy  SStteeaamm  EEnnggiinneess    
··   TThhrreesshhiinngg  MMaacchhiinnee  aanndd  FFaarrmm  EEqquuiippmmeenntt  iinn  OOppeerraattiioonn  
··   GGaass  EEnnggiinneess  aanndd  TTrraaccttoorrss  ooff  AAll ll   TTyyppeess  aanndd  SSiizzeess  
··   AAnnttiiqquuee  CCaarrss,,  TTrruucckkss,,  MMoottoorrccyycclleess  
··   IInnddoooorr  TTooyy  SShhooww      
··   IInnddoooorr  MMooddeell   DDiissppllaayy      ((TTaabblleess  wwii tthh  CCoommpprreesssseedd  AAii rr  ))  
··   CCoonnssiiggnnmmeenntt  AAuuccttiioonn    SSaatt..  @@  1100::0000  AAMM   
··   LLaarrggee  FFlleeaa  MMaarrkkeett  aanndd  FFoooodd  CCoonncceessssiioonn  AArreeaa  
··   TTrraaccttoorr  PPuull ll                     SSaatt..  @@  1100::0000  AAMM   
··   FFaarrmm  TTrraaccttoorr  GGaammeess            SSuunn  @@  1100::0000  AAMM   
··   LLaarrggee  IInnddiiaann  MMoottooccyyccllee  DDiissppllaayy  ––  SSaatt ..  &&   SSuunn..  oonnllyy  
··   EExxhhiibbii ttoorrss  aarree  EEnnccoouurraaggeedd  ttoo  OOppeerraattee  TThheeii rr  EEqquuiippmmeenntt  
··   BBllaacckkssmmii tthh  DDeemmoonnssttrraattiioonnss  
··   GGrraaffttoonn  EEnnggiinnee  WWoorrkkss  wwii tthh  LLaarrggee  SSttaattiioonnaarryy  EEnnggiinneess  
··   LLoorraaiinn  CCoouunnttyy  VViinnttaaggee  MMoottoorr  SSccooootteerr  CClluubb  
··   LLoorraaiinn  CCoouunnttyy  WWoooodd  CCaarrvveerrss  AAssssoocciiaattiioonn  
··   OOhhiioo  CChhaapptteerrss  ooff  tthhee  AAmmeerriiccaann  TTrruucckk  HHiissttoorriiccaall   SSoocciieettyy  

  
MM EEMM BBEERRSSHHII PP  II SS  NNOOTT  RREEQQUUII RREEDD  TTOO  EEXXHHII BBII TT  

  

EExxhhiibbii ttoorrss::    RReeggiisstteerr  ffoorr  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  AAtt  BBuuii llddiinngg  2233  
aanndd  RReecceeiivvee  FFrreeee  AAddmmiissssiioonn  PPaassss  FFoorr  TThhee  WWeeeekkeenndd  

  
FFRRIIDDAAYY  88::0000  AAMM  ttoo  55::0000  PPMM  OOppeenniinngg  CCeerreemmoonnyy  1100::0000  AAMM  
  

SSAATTUURRDDAAYY  88::0000  AAMM  ttoo  55::0000  PPMM  TTrraaccttoorr  PPuull ll   1100::0000  AAMM  
                                                                                                                                                        PPaarraaddee  iinn  ffrroonntt  ooff  ggrraannddssttaanndd                  22::0000  PPMM  
SSUUNNDDAAYY  99::0000  AAMM  ttoo  33::0000  PPMM  CChhuurrcchh  SSeerrvviiccee        88::3300  AAMM  
                                                                                                                                                      TTrraaccttoorr  GGaammeess  1100::0000  AAMM   

SSeeee  oouurr  wweebb  ssii ttee  ffoorr  aannyy  cchhaannggeess  oorr  aaddddii ttiioonnss        
wwwwww..llaaggrraannggeeeennggiinneecclluubb..ccoomm  

FFEEAATTUURRIINNGG  
TTrraaccttoorr  ––  JJ..  II..  CCaassee  EEqquuiippmmeenntt  

                        

EEnnggiinnee  ––  GGeenneerraattoorrss  ((AAllll  TTyyppeess))  
  

GGeenneerraall   IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn  JJiimm  SScchhmmii ttkkoonnss  ((444400))  223333--66882288  
SStteeaamm  EEnnggiinneess  BBoobb  SScchhwwoorreerr  ((444400))  992266--33114444  
TTrraaccttoorrss  JJoohhnnaatthhaann  MMoollee  ((444400))  889977--66001100  
GGaass  EEnnggiinneess  JJoohhnn  BBaakkeerr  ((444400))  773344--33112244  
CCaammppiinngg  CChhrriiss  FFaarrnnsswwoorrtthh  ((444400))  222255--33333366  
FFoooodd  VVeennddoorrss  CCooll iinn  CCoosshhwwaayy  ((444400))  335566--88999900    
AAmm..  IInnddiiaann  MMoottooccyyccllee  CClluubb  HHaarroolldd  HHaarrttmmaann  ((444400))  664477--33772233  
AAnnttiiqquuee  TTrraaccttoorr  PPuull ll   DDoonn  CCrraawwffoorrdd  ((444400))  777744--66004455  
FFaarrmm  TTrraaccttoorr  GGaammeess  MMiikkee  HHeennggaarrttnneerr  ((444400))  661100--11223377  
TTooyy  SShhooww  JJiimm  SSmmii tthh  ((444400))  664477--33996666  
CCoonnssiiggnnmmeenntt  AAuuccttiioonn  AAnnddyy  SSuuvvaarr  ((441199))  992299--88448877  
FFlleeaa  MMaarrkkeett  CCaarrooll   SScchhmmii ttkkoonnss  ((444400))  223333--66882288  
MMooddeellss  BBii ll ll   OOsseerr  ((444400))  773344--55225588  
AAmmeerriiccaann  TTrruucckk  HHiissttoorriiccaall   SSoocciieettyy  DDoonn  BBuurrggee    ((444400))  993344--66110000  
LLoorraaiinn  CCoouunnttyy  WWoooodd  CCaarrvveerrss  LLeess  GGeerrkkeenn  ((444400))  996677--33660055  
BBllaacckkssmmii tthhiinngg  AAnnnnee  HHoovvaanneecc  ((444400))  882266--33773344  
LL..CC..  VViinnttaaggee  MMoottoorr  SSccooootteerr  CClluubb  AAll llaann  MMuurrpphhyy  ((444400))  223333--77771177  
AAnnttiiqquuee  AAuuttoommoobbii llee  CClluubb  ooff   AAmmeerriiccaa  AAlleexx  HHeeyydd  ((444400))  336655--88887733  
    

  

FFLLEEAA  MMAARRKKEETT::    $$2255  ffoorr  33  ddaayyss  ffoorr  eeaacchh  2200’’   xx  2200’’   ssppaaccee  ii ff  rreesseerrvvaattiioonn  iiss  mmaaddee    
                                                                bbyy  SSeepptt..  77  tthh  aafftteerr  tthhaatt  ddaattee  tthhee  pprriiccee  iiss  $$2200  ppeerr  ddaayy..    SSppaaccee  iiss  ll iimmii tteedd..  

LLiimmii tteedd  ssii tteess  wwii tthh  eelleeccttrriicc::  $$1155  ffoorr  tthhee  wweeeekkeenndd  ttoo  nnoonn--ccaammppeerrss..  
  

AADDMMIISSSSIIOONN::    $$33..0000  ((cchhii llddrreenn  uunnddeerr  1122  wwii tthh  aadduull tt  --  ffrreeee))  
  

CCAAMMPPIINNGG  &&   EEXXHHIIBBIITTIINNGG  --  
CCaammppeerrss,,  ddiissppllaayyss  aanndd  eeqquuiippmmeenntt  aarree  nnoott  ppeerrmmii tttteedd  oonn  tthhee  ffaaii rrggrroouunnddss  bbeeffoorree  55::0000  ppmm  
WWeeddnneessddaayy  SSeepptt..1122,,  22001122..    TThhiiss  rruullee  aallssoo  aappppll iieess  ttoo  mmaarrkkiinngg  ooffff  ccaammppiinngg  aanndd  ddiissppllaayy  
spaces.  All Campers  mmuusstt  ppaayy  $$1100  ffoorr  eeaacchh  nniigghhtt  tthheeii rr  ccaammppeerr  iiss  oonn  tthhee  ffaaii rrggrroouunndd..  
EElleeccttrriiccii ttyy  iiss  iinncclluuddeedd  ii ff  aavvaaii llaabbllee  oonn  yyoouurr  ssii ttee..    NNoo  ddiissccoouunntt  ffoorr  nnoonn--eelleeccttrriicc  ssii tteess..        
IInnddoooorr  sshhoowweerrss  aarree  aavvaaii llaabbllee  aatt  ffaaii rrggrroouunndd..  

  

SSHHOOWW  RRUULLEESS      --  MM uusstt   hhaavvee  aa  ddrr iivveerr ’’ ss  ll iicceennssee  aanndd  iinnssuurr aannccee  ttoo  ooppeerr aattee  aannyy  eeqquuiippmmeenntt ..  
                          --  NNoo  sskkaatteebbooaarrddss,,  iinnll iinnee  sskkaatteess,,  ssccooootteerrss,,  AATTVV’’ ss  oorr  bbiiccyyccllee  rriiddiinngg..  

            --  PPeettss  mmuusstt  bbee  lleeaasshheedd  aatt  aall ll   ttiimmeess  
  

FFoorr  CCoonnssiiggnnmmeenntt  AAuuccttiioonn  IInnffoorrmmaattiioonn  SSeeee  --  wwwwww..ssuuvvaarraauuccttiioonnss..ccoomm  
  

NNoottee::  PPllaaqquueess  wwii ll ll   bbee  ggiivveenn  ttoo  tthhee  ff ii rrsstt  550000  ddiissppllaayyss  rreeggiisstteerreedd  
  

LLaaGGrraannggee  EEnnggiinnee  CClluubb  IInncc..  
PP..OO..  BBooxx  9911    LLaaGGrraannggee,,  OOhhiioo  4444005500--00009911  

wwwwww..llaaggrraannggeeeennggiinneecclluubb..ccoomm  

 


